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Thanks to Our Reviewers. ..

We would like to extend our sincere
thanks and appreciation to all those
who took time to review articles
submitted for consideration for
Volume 22 of Maine Policy Review.
Their insights and recommendations
assist us in our editorial decision-
making, and provide valuable feed
back to authors in revising their
articles to be suitable for publication

in the journal.

The following individuals reviewed
articles for Volume 22 (2013):

James Acheson
Mary Budd
Catherine Dickerson
Janet Fairman
Deborah Felder
Joel Johnson
Dora Anne Mills
Charles Morris
Valerie Osborne
Joyce Rumery
Linda Silka
Richard Woodbury
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